Westacre Infant School



Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: <u>westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk</u>

World Book Day Celebrations- Monday 8th March

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year World Book Day takes place on Thursday 4th March. However, as we have now had confirmation that all pupils are to return to school, we have decided that we will have our World Book Day celebration on **Monday 8th March**, so that all the children can experience and enjoy this day together.

As it's our first day back at school for many of our children, we will be off curriculum, enabling children to enjoy a range of activities that will focus not only on nurturing their love of books and stories, but also on reconnecting with their friends and enjoying time back at school with their teachers. It's definitely going to be a fun day!

Our theme this year is favourite fictional characters. Therefore, children can come to school dressed up as their favourite book character, choosing to wear a complete fancy dress costume or their own clothes and some accessories that give reference to their chosen character. We would also like children to bring their favourite lockdown story book that they have enjoyed reading or listening to during these past few weeks. They will have an opportunity to share and discuss their books. They can also submit a book review of this book to be published in the first edition of our new, half-termly Westacre Reading Newsletter, which will be sent out to parents towards the end of this half term.

We can't wait for the children to return and see what wonderful characters they choose to be.

Kind regards,

17aylor

Mrs Taylor

KS1 and English Lead